Read a fiction book on
Epic or RAZ. Divide
your paper into three
sections; beginning,
middle, end. Write and
illustrate each section.

Write 5 words with
the long i sound (Mr.
I Sound)
Put them in
alphabetical order

Log into Smarty Ants
and complete some
of your phonics path.

Write 10 words with
the magic e
Challenge: write
down any magic e
words you see while
reading!
The answer is 67.
What is the
subtraction problem?
Write a number
sentence.
Challenge: write a
story problem to
match your number
sentence.

Log in to Frecke and
complete a math
activity

Show two different
ways to add 9+8
Challenge: write a
story problem for
9+8
Read a nonfiction
book at home or on
RAZ. Pick one text
feature that you find
and explain what it is
and how it helps the
reader understand
the text.
Solve Mentally:
49 - 10
31 - 10
72 - 20
83 - 20

For an additional
activity your baby
may get on iReady
and complete
assigned activities. If
interested, ask your
homeroom teacher
for their login
information.

Find all of the 2D
(flat) shapes in your
house and make a
list of them.
- Square
- Rectangle
- Triangle
- Half circle
- Trapezoid

Read a fiction book
of your choice.
Illustrate the setting
and write about two
or three important
events that took
place in that setting.

Grab three objects in
your home and put
them in order from
longest to shortest.

Tell how much the
digit 9 is worth in the
following numbers:
59
91
19

Practice reading a
story with your best
expression. Grab
your favorite teddy
bear and read out
loud!

Solve:
43 +3
59 + 4
37 + 2
71 + 9

Read under a shady
tree.

Write a fact family
using the numbers 9,
17, 8
(two addition and two
subtraction
sentences)

